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21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 15-12 1, Northern Utilities, Inc. Requestfor Hearing

Dear Ms. Howland:

By letter dated August 11, 2015, Northern Utilities, Inc. filed direct testimony for four
witnesses, including Philip Sher. Since the testimony was filed, we have identified an error
in Mr. Sher’s testimony in need of correction prior to hearing.

Page 17 of Mr. Sher’s testimony references an interpretation by the Pipeline and Hazardous
Materials Safety Administration (“PHMSA”) identified as Interpretation 192.201 13, dated
February 1, 1982. Interpretation 192.201 13 is also referenced on pages 18 and 19 of Mr.
Sher’s testimony, and a copy of that interpretation is Attachment F to his testimony.

The reference to PHMSA Interpretation 192.201 13 is an error. Instead, Mr. Sher’s
testimony should have referenced Interpretation 192.201 14. In addition, Interpretation
192.20 1 14 should have been provided as Attachment F to Mr. Sher’s testimony.

To correct this error, enclosed please find seven copies of:

(1) Corrected pages 17-2 0 to Mr. Sher’s testimony replacing the references to
Interpretation 192.20 1 13 with references to Interpretation 192.20 1 14 (in both
clean and redline versions); and

(2) A corrected Attachment F to Mr. Sher’s testimony.

The enclosed should be substituted for the erroneous pages in Mr. Sher’s testimony that
were supplied with the Company’s August 11, 2015 filing.
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I	
  apologize	
  for	
  the	
  inconvenience	
  caused	
  by	
  this	
  error.	
  	
  Please	
  do	
  not	
  hesitate	
  to	
  contact	
  me	
  
if	
  you	
  have	
  any	
  questions	
  regarding	
  this	
  matter.	
  	
  	
  
	
  
Very	
  Truly	
  Yours,	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
William	
  D.	
  Hewitt	
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cc:	
  	
  Susan	
  Chamberlin,	
  Office	
  of	
  Consumer	
  Advocate	
  (via	
  e-­‐mail	
  only)	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Service	
  List	
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